CHS Graduation 2022 - Communique #2
Community ~ Character ~ Commitment
Date TBD

Tuesday, December 7th, 2022

Dear G12 Parents and Students,

Student Graduation Committee
In early November, an invitation was sent out to all G12 students to submit an application to be
considered for our 2022 Grad Committee. In addition to submitting proof of an active My Pass Account,

students were asked to share ideas about possible theme(s) that reflect the uniqueness of our Class of
2022. They were also challenged to submit one song that would best represent this year’s celebration.
Submissions included Break My Stride (Matthew Wilder), I'm Still Standing (Sir Elton John); and Don’t
Stop Believing (Journey). Always interesting that song choice has no timeline. Congratulations Grad
Committee 2022!

Sammie Carlson ~ Emma Price ~ Sydnie Alcock ~ Aubrie Shapkin ~ Keisha Basi ~
Kaitlyn Henry ~ Charlotte Wowk ~ Keelan Thorogood

Graduation Checklist
Are you on course to graduate?
Every G12 student should be tracking their own progress via their My Pass Account. Parents, please ask

your student to show you their progress. G12 students - reduce your stress levels by checking credits and
requirements!

Attention ~ Ms. Laudel & Ms. Lyons will be touching base with students who may be at risk. Check your
email!

LifeTouch Grad Photos

LifeTouch photographers have set up shop in our Learning Commons! Memories are being captured! The
LC will be closed from December 6 - 15. For students who missed this opportunity, grad photos can still
be set up directly with LifeTouch/Prestige (click on link). We ask all G12 students to have their photo
taken so they are in the Cochrane High Composite ~ Class of 2022. These group shots are proudly
displayed down the halls of Cochrane High School.

JACOR (NEW Provider)

Grad gowns, stoles, and caps/tassels will be ordered soon! Each Graduate will receive an individual
package with all contents - to KEEP. Student height measurements (feet’ and inches”) are being collected
before final order is submitted.

CHS Grad Clothing 2022 (Online Store)
Last year we opened an online clothing store for our graduates. It was well received. Based on feedback,

we decided to continue with the online store - and expand it for families wanting to purchase items
without the ‘Class of 2022’ DEADLINE for all orders is Friday, December 17th, 2021.


https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/myPass/welcome
https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/myPass/welcome
https://schedule.prestigeportraits.ca/schedule/home.html?AB&Cochrane
https://www.jacormarketing.com/cobras

Grad Fees - Cash Online

In the past, Grad Fees were set at the start of the year. This is no longer the case. Payment of $50.00 is
now due. Please visit our Cochrane High website to access School Cash Online. Please contact Patti
Lawson with any questions regarding Cash Online: plawson@rockyview.ab.ca

Enjoy the Holidays!
Tracy Lyons

All Graduation information can be found on our CHS website


https://rockyview.schoolcashonline.com/
mailto:plawson@rockyview.ab.ca
https://cochrane.rockyview.ab.ca/

